
HOLY TRINITY CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 The Easter Prayer Vigil sign-up sheet is on the table at the back of the church.  Please sign 

up for a time or two.  If you are not able to come to the church to pray, please consider 
praying at home.  For safety reasons and ease of letting in the next pray-er, we need to try to 
fill each slot.  Thank you! 

 Sponsors for November and December are needed for Childreach.  The donation sheet is 
available on the back table.  Please support this important ministry.   

 Please remember that there are no flowers on the altar during Lent.  If you would like to 
place a Vigil Light dedication, please complete the flower donation form on the table at the 
back of the church.   

 Mission plate donations will go to FINCA, a non-profit organization that provides 
microfinance loans to persons who do not have access to banks and their services.  

 There will be a Lenten Book Study on Wednesdays during Lent at Bethlehem Lutheran 
Church at 6:00 pm.  The book study will start with a light soup and bread supper.  For more 
information, please speak with Chris in the office.   

 
Want to give electronically?  We have online giving through Tithe.ly.  Get the 
App from the App Store on your phone. 
Search for Holy Trinity Southbridge to get to our account. 
You can give using your debit/credit card or bank account. 

Scan this QR code to go directly to the online giving page: 
 
 
Questions? See Susan Howland or email: howlands@charter.net 

 

 


